
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Lucy for great work on time. Ivana for 

always being ready to learn. 
P2/3- Lilyanna & Amos for super work with 

subtraction. 
P5/6- James W for making great progress in 

reading. Lana for super work on co-ordinates. 
P7- Sam H & Harry for brilliant teamwork 

while making their Titanic. Thomas for working 
hard on his Titanic maths’ problems. 
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What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday 29th May –  
School Closed – Bank Holiday 
Tuesday 30th May –  
Swimming P5 
P7 – Aviva Rugby Experience – 
Dublin.  
Piano 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 31st May –  
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Girls Football @ R. Avenue 1:30 
– 3pm. 
Thursday 1st June–  
Boys’ Cricket @ Coleraine CC 
9:30-12:30. 
Girls’ Volleyball @ Dalriada 10-
2:30pm. 
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Friday 2nd June –  
Girls’ Cricket @ Coleraine CC 
9:30-12:30. 
Monday 5th June –  
Woodhall P6/7 – Meet 9am @ 
School.  

Coleraine Community Cup 
 Our P4/5 team had a super day 
at the Coleraine Showgrounds. 

Taking on the ‘big schools’ in the 
Coleraine Community Shield. 
They played four tight groups 
games finishing with 2 draws 

and 2 narrow 1-0 defeats.  
Congratulations to Irish Society 
who were the eventual winners.  
We are very impressed with the 

future stars at Gorran.   

Dinner –  
Week 3 

 

Sports Fixtures 

• Harpers Shield – 10th May✅ 

• Football Festival – 11th May✅ 

• P4/5 Football – 24th May ✅ 

• Aviva Rugby Festival (P7) – 30th 
May  

• Girls’ Football 31st May -  

• Boys’ Cricket 1st June -  

• Volleyball (P7 Girls) 1st June -  

• Girl’s Cricket 2nd June -  

• Sports Day –23rd June - 

PTA – Spring Clean 
It was a great evening last night and we really 
appreciated all the help from parents and pupils. 
Our ‘water recycling’ project is up and running, the 
Cozy Cottage (and other wooden play equipment) 
are well coated and will last for a many more years, 
we have a new mini hut in the welly woods, the 
seats in the willow hut have been replaced and 
flowerbeds have been tidied and mended. All in one 
evening. We are blessed to have a supportive and 
talented school community.  
Next on the list is our ‘Pond Bio-Diversity’ plans, 
thankfully we can bring in the conservation 
volunteers for this, but anyone with access to a mini 
digger could help save some £££s.  
  

Clubs  
Football and Cricket have now 
finished, as we have our final 

competitions next week.  
We will try to get a couple of weeks 

of tag rugby for P5-7 after the 
Woodhall Trip.  

Cash For Clobber Kit 
Last chance for a big clear 
out. Bags will be lifted on 
Wednesday morning, 31st 

May.  
   

ALDI Play Rugby Festival 
Our P7 class are one of 16 lucky schools from across 

Ireland to be invited to the ALDI Play Rugby Festival in 
Dublin. Our pupils will get the opportunity to play tag 

rugby in the National Stadium, the Aviva, and hopefully 
meet some players. Thank you to our rugby coaches Mrs 

Bellingham and Mrs Murphy! 

Sports Day Change of Date!! 
Our football team has qualified for the National Finals 

which has unfortunately been moved to the 16th June. We 
are now going to hold Sports Day on Friday 23rd June. 

Sorry for any inconvenience.   


